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Salem Uquid Release Allegation

Dear John,

I have done a little preliminary writeup regarding allegation no. RI-98-A-0053 which Is attached to this message. As
you know, Mary Jo Rodgers Is Investigating the wrong doing aspects of this allegation and we have been Instructed
to wait until the 01 investigation Is complete before completing a technical review of this allegation. Due to a request
from DRP, I performed a preliminary Inspection to determine If there are some potential offsite release Implications
that require immediate actions. I have determined that the offsite releases continue to be low with respect to TS
limits and have determined that there have been at least 6 examples of procedure violations and 2 examples of not
following the ODCM, none of which resulted In any dose consequence.

Regards,

Jim

CC: JCL. MGE, MXR, DJVA BRL
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